
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

In 2021, U.S. EPA adopted the Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) which require public 

water systems to perform additional actions to better protect communities from exposure to 

lead in drinking water. One of these actions requires public water systems to complete a Lead 

Service Line Inventory (LSLI) of all lines in their system, including the portions owned by the 

utility and the customer. Public water systems in Indiana must submit LSLIs to IDEM by Oct. 16, 

2024. 

 

Proposal: 

Our water department staff has obtained a quote from 120Water to assist in the lead service 

line inventory.  There is grant funding available from the Indiana Finance Authority which will 

likely cover the cost of the necessary service line inventory.  The grant proceeds would be paid 

directly to 120Water.  However, in the event the town does not receive the grant we would 

need to be prepared to pay for the work.   

 

 

Cost: 

$14,450.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from IFA Grant or ARPA Water. 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule

